7™ December 2018

Dear Parents,

All Year 5 and 6 children will be taking part in their Carol Service on
Thursday 20™ December in All Saints church. It is in the evening and will take
place at 5:30pm.
All children will need to return back to school by 5:00pm prompt to get ready,
where they will all walk over to church together with teachers.
They are to wear their school uniform, Christmas jumper (to replace school
jumper) and woolly hat, scarf and gloves unless they have been given a specific
outfit to wear. Parents are invited to attend; no tickets are required.
Children may be collected from school affer the service has finished, at
approximately 6:30pm.
For the performance to be a success in the evening, all children are required to
attend.
There is a further performance on the morning of Friday 21°" at 9:30am, all
children from the school will be attending. Parents are welcome to come along and
show their support. This will also be taking place in All Saints Church.

The Year 5 & 6 team.




